
BEVERLY HILLS C ITIZEN BUILDING _ 

BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFO RNIA 

February 26, 1941 

Miss K. Deakins 
Secretary to Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Miss Deakins: 

Mrs. Rogers asked me to write 
and thank Mr. Carter for the charcoal 
drawing. 

Her only criticism is that the 
face seems to be too long and thin. But, 
she thinks it is very good for having been 
done by a youngster,,. 

Sincerely, .. 
~Toe~ ,.u___~ 

Secretary 

MAR 1 1941 
·rr 


